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Perhaps you are asking which of these two BP meds is more effective. Interventions The interventions were valsartan
mg per day; losartan mg per day; and switching patients from valsartan to generic losartan, once the latter became
available. The objective was to evaluate the cost-effectiveness of valsartan, compared with losartan, and the impact of
switching patients from valsartan to generic losartan, to lower blood pressure and prevent cardiovascular disease. The
effectiveness of treatments was assumed to be equal. The interventions were described, but it was clear that a number of
other treatment options were available, and their use and relevance to clinical practice and any economic analysis is
likely to vary by setting. Age-specific utilities were from a published study. Among the most prescribed BP meds are
Cozaar and Diovan. Diovan Valsartan also belongs to the group of drugs called angiotensin II receptor antagonists. With
losartan, the life-years gained were Some sensitivity analysis around this assumption was undertaken, but the authors
acknowledged that further evidence on the relationship between adherence and change in systolic blood pressure was
required.Nov 11, - If you've been on Diovan or the generic version valsartan, and are being told by your insurance it will
no longer be coveredyou need a plan. Can you switch to losartan (Cozaar) or another medication to save money?
Though valsartan is the generic version of Diovan it's still expensive. Both valsartan and. Cozaar (Losartan) is a good
blood pressure-lowering medicine that protects kidney function like an ACE inhibitor, but with fewer side effects.
Diovan (Valsartan) is a good blood pressure-lowering medicine that protects kidney function like an ACE inhibitor, but
with fewer side effects. Clarifies the medication valsartan (Diovan), a drug Valsartan is used to treat high blood pressure
and congestive heart failure. It belongs to a class of drugs called angiotensin receptor blockers (ARBs) which also
includes irbesartan (Avapro), losartan (Cozaar), and candesartan (Atacand). GENERIC AVAILABLE: Yes ?What is
valsartan, and how ?What are the side effects of ?Which drugs or. Nov 13, - Losartan is an oral medication that belongs
to a class of drugs called angiotensin receptor blockers (ARBs). Other ARBs include irbesartan (Avapro), valsartan
(Diovan), and candesartan (Atacand). Angiotensin formed in the blood by the action of angiotensin converting enzyme
(ACE) is a powerful chemical. Clin Ther. Aug;23(8) Losartan versus valsartan in the treatment of patients with mild to
moderate essential hypertension: data from a multicenter, randomized, double-blind, week trial. Elliott WJ(1), Calhoun
DA, DeLucca PT, Gazdick LP, Kerns DE, Zeldin RK. Author information: (1)Rush-Presbyterian/St. Valsartan is a white
to practically white fine powder. It is soluble in ethanol and methanol and slightly soluble in water. Diovan is available
as tablets for oral administration, containing 40 mg, 80 mg, mg or mg of valsartan. The inactive ingredients of the tablets
are colloidal silicon dioxide, crospovidone. Diovan is used to treat high blood pressure (hypertension) or heart failure.
Learn about side effects, Generic Name: valsartan (val SAR tan) Brand Names: Diovan If you have diabetes, do not use
Diovan together with any medication that contains aliskiren (Amturnide, Tekturna, Tekamlo, Valturna). In rare cases,
Diovan. Losartan (Cozaar) is used to treat high blood pressure and reduce the risk of stroke in certain people with heart
disease. Includes side Losartan. Generic Name: losartan (loe SAR tan) If you have diabetes, do not use losartan together
with any medication that contains aliskiren (Amturnide, Tekturna, Tekamlo, Valturna). Objectives: Losartan will shortly
become generic, and this may encourage switching to the generic drug. However, valsartan was shown in a
meta-analysis to be statistically superior in lowering blood pressure (BP) to losartan. This paper examines the costs of
treatment with these two drugs and the potential consequences. Feb 19, - Diovan (Valsartan) is a prescription drug used
to treat high blood pressure, congestive heart failure, and heart attack. People who develop a cough from taking Diovan
may find that it does not go away while taking this drug. The headache normally .. Q: Is there a generic for Diovan
HCT? If so, what is it?
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